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Cwmbran High School Shadow Governing Body is excited to announce that we are looking to appoint 5 community 
governors to join our shadow governing body.   
 
This role whilst voluntary is very rewarding, helping to ensure that Cwmbran High School gives the young people in its 
care the best learning opportunities and experiences possible to ensure they fulfil their potential and become valued 
members of society.  Minimum commitment two governing body meetings per term (total 6 per academic year, 
normally afterschool on a week night), however, there will be the chance to contribute to more aspects of the governing 
body if you have the time and the interest to do so. 
 
We are seeking individuals with a strong affinity to our community, either because they live here, they work here, or 
they are past students etc. 
 
Having undertaken a skills audit of existing members of the shadow governing body we are seeking individuals with the 
following skills as essential priorities:  

• Public relations/marketing 

• Education Law/legal services 

• Links to other education bodies 

• Procurement 

• Environmental issues 

• Health Services 
 
Other desirable skills: 

• School organisation procedures 

• Curriculum 

• Awareness of National Education Policy 

• Additional Learning Needs 
 
If you would like to find out more, please contact our chair of governors Jan English, via englishj22@hwbcymru.net to 
have an informal discussion. 
 
To find out more about being a governor, please visit https://sites.google.com/hwbcymru.net/school-governors/home 
 
If you believe you have the passion and skills we are looking for, together with a desire to make a difference to lives and 
futures of the young people in Cwmbran then please send an expression of interest (max 2 pages A4 400 words) to 
englishj22@hwbcymru.net. 
 
Looking forward to hearing from you. 
 
Jan English 
Chair  
Cwmbran High School  
Shadow Governing Body. 
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